
October 5, 1984 DCS
Docket No. 50-443

., -%

Public Service Company of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. Robert J. Harrison

President and Chief Executive Officer
P. O. Box 330

'

Manchester, NH 03105
.

Gentlemen:

Subject: Integrated Design Inspection 50-443/83-23

'

This refers to your letter dated June 29, 1984, which was in response to
our letter forwarding the subject inspection report dated April 2,1984.

.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. Certain of the items identified in the enclosure to this
letter require additional information, review, and/or reinspection to
assess their acceptability. A close-out inspection by members of the team
is planned to examine these areas. Please have the additional information
described in the enclosure to this letter available for the close-out inspec-
tion currently scheduled for the week of November 5,1984.

Your responses to other Integrated Design Inspection findings not included
in the enclosure have also been reviewed by the NRC. We consider your response
for those items to be acceptable without further review.

Sincerely,
Original signed by

J. Nelson Grace

J. Nelson Grace, Director
Division of Quality Assurance,

'

Safeguards, and Inspection Programs
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosure:
Comments on Seabrook IDI Inspect'on

Distribution:
DCS J. N. Grace, IE T. E. Murley, RI
QASIP Reading J. M. Taylor,IE Seabrook Inspection Team
QAB Reading G. W. Knighton, NRR V. Nerses, NRR
IDI Reading E. L. Jordan,IE PDR

R. A. Architzel, IE S. A. Schwartz, IE LPDR
J. L. Milhoan,IE R. W. Starostecki, RI NSIC
G. T. Ankrum, IE Resident Inspector
J. G. Partlow,IE T. T. Martin, RI 3
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